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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a fire that occurred at 
approximately 12:25 P.M.  The fire was located at 2600 Northeast 11 Court # 2, 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida. 
 
Fort Lauderdale Police and Fire-Rescue responded to this location after receiving 
reports of a fire.  The fire was extinguished by the fire department.  Upon 
inspecting the damage, fireman discovered a deceased male inside of the 
structure.  The male has been identified as Alex Trimbur, W/M, 04/07/1940. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revelaed that this fire appears to be accidental.  
However, the investigation continues. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this fire is encouraged to contact the Fort 
Lauderdale Police Department. 
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